Share input with the Prince George’s County Board of Education on the proposed Capit

Improvement Program for 2024-2029.

Tuesday, September 5| 6 p.m.
Zoom Link: click here
Passcode: 840273

Dial In: 1-301-715-8592

New Bus Route Status Tool

al



v 529

Pa—

L ST0P OV SIGHAL

Parents and guardians can now view bus route status updates on their school’s website.

Learn More

Superlntendent's 90- Day Entry Plan

Learn more about Superintendent House’s plans for his first 90 days.

Learn More



Colin L. Powell Academy Updates
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8 PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

COLIN L. POWELL K-8 ACADEMY

THURSDAY, SEPTEMEBER 14TH, 6:30 PM
MEETING LINK: pgcps-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_tF9LnAL0S7aFGprll23orw

The meeting will consist of program and construction updates. The new Colin L. Powell principal, Nina Lattimore, will be in
attendance to present and answer questions.

For more information email: pg_brittney.bennett@pgcps.org

Learn about construction progress, safety and security, school programs and participate in a
Q&A on Thursday, Sept. 14 at 6:30 p.m.

Get Ready for Back-to-School Night!
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BACK TO SCHOOL
* NIGHTS *

Mark your calendar now for your child’s Back-to-School Night! Meet teachers and
administrators, learn how to get involved and find out what’s new this school year.

Learn More



Need Shots for School?

Need shots for school? Visit a back-to-school immunization clinic! All clinics are from 9 a.m.
to 3 p.m. Space is on a first-come, first-served basis and limited to 100 students a

day. Immunization clinics are designed to support students and families that are
underinsured or uninsured.

SEPTEMBER 5-8
Oxon Hill High School
6701 Leyte Drive | Oxon Hill, MD 20745

Download Flyer

PSAT Application Date Reminder



CollegeBoard
PSAT

Ninth-grade PGCPS students who are applying to the Aerospace, Engineering, and Aviation
Technology (AEAT) and Science and Technology (S&T) High School Specialty Programs as
a freshman for the 2024-2025 school year must submit their application by Sept. 13, 2023.

Non-PGCPS students who are applying to these programs as freshmen must also submit

their applications by Sept. 13, 2023.

Estudios universitarios a su alcance
(A College Education is Within Your Reach)



A partnership between the University of Maryland and Prince George's County Public
Schools, we invite students and families to join us at Estudios Universitarios a su Alcance (A
College Education is Within Your Reach) to be held on Saturday, Sept. 23 from 9 a.m. to
1:30 p.m. at the University of Maryland, Edward St. John Building. The event is held in
Spanish, with interpretation available in English.

The day of workshops is designed for parents to understand the process of accessing and
paying for college and for their students to know what they need to do to make their
education goals a reality. The event also includes a college and community fair, as well as

guided campus tours.
WHAT TO KNOW THIS WEEK



Find out what’s happening in PGCPS this week, including a new bus route status tool and
upcoming Back-to-School Nights.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

September 5-8 — immunization Clinics — Oxon Hill HS
September 5 — CIP Public Hearing — 6 p.m.
September 14 — Colin L. Powell Academy Project Update Meeting — 6:30 p.m.

QUICK LINKS

2023-2024 School Calendar Bus Info/Finder

School Meals Registration/Enroliment
SchoolMAX Family Portal PGCPS TV

School Violence Resources and Support Vendor Managed Child Care

STAY CONNECTED



